
Tuesday, November 30, 2010 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 

ASB Announcements 
Rachel’s Challenge Quote of the Week: “Set out each day believing in your dreams.  Know without a doubt that 
you were made for amazing things.” 
 
Winter Formal – “A Night on the Nile” is this Saturday, 12/4.  Bid requests are available now in the Student 
Finance Office.  Bid Sales are during snack and lunch only.  Cost to attend is $40 per couple or $20 individual. 
Bid requests MUST be turned in by the end of school Wednesday December 1, 2010.   
 
Students attending the Winter Formal on Saturday Night please remember to bring your student ID with you.  It 
is REQUIRED for entry into the dance.  Any guests that have been approved to attend must have a picture ID 
with them as well. 
 
Students 
Congratulations to the HHS Marching Band and Color Guard for an outstanding Marching Band season.  Their 
season wrapped up on Saturday, 11/20 at the WBA State Championships in Fresno.  The Marching Band took a 
respectable 6th place finish and Percussion took 3rd place out of 18 schools from all over California.  We are 
very proud of the Marching Band and Color Guard for their strong work throughout the season! 
 
An early scholarship bulletin is available for seniors in the Career Center.  This is NOT the Scholarship Booklet 
that comes out before Christmas Break!  The 10 scholarships listed have early deadlines.  This information was 
also sent out to all the Senior government/econ and English teachers, so students can look over the bulletin in 
their classes. 
 
The ASVAB Interpretation is scheduled for Wednesday, 12/8 in the Career Center.  There will be two sessions.  
Students who took the ASVAB need to sign up in the Career Center for the session they want to attend.  Space 
is limited, so first come first served.  Score reports will be given to students at that time. 
 
Buy your yearbook now for $60 in the Student Finance Office during snack and lunch.  Price will increase to 
$65 after Winter Break.  Hurry…there are only 175 copies left to reserve. 
 
Senior ads are still available for purchase.  All money and pictures must be submitted by Friday, 12/10.  See 
Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more information. 
 
If you like being outdoors and are looking for something different to do this summer, the Student Conservation 
Association has some great opportunities for high school students, age 15 to 19.  You can gain hands-on 
conservation and outdoor skills during 3 to 5 week projects in parks and forests.  Their tuition-free program 
includes an adventure trip, camping equipment and meals.  Pick up information in the Career Center.  Forms 
completed in the fall are reviewed early in their evaluation and placement process, so don’t delay! 
 
Seniors, buses for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain are filling up fast!  Reserve your spot NOW with a $30 deposit.  
Make payment in the ASB Office during break or lunch. 



Students Continued 
Don’t miss the special SALAD BOWL meeting today at lunch in Rm. 408.  Details concerning the visiting 
Japanese students will be disclosed.  Be there in Rm. 408!  
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 
 
Join us for Art Club Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605. 
 

Citizenship 
“Too often we under estimate the power of…the smallest acts of 
caring, all of which have the potential to turn a life around.” – Leo 
Buscaglia 
 

Explain – tell how 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John Craft 12/2 
Curtis Wilson 12/3 
Anna Moreno 12/7 
Abel Brieno 12/9 

Lilly Pimentel 12/11 
Silvia Segura 12/15 
Sara Clayton 12/21 
Connie Soares 12/31 

 
 
 


